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Dear Parents,

Online safety meetings

It was great to see so many parents at the online safety meetings this week. Although we
teach keeping safe online in our e-safety lessons, you have an important role in helping pupils
keep safe online. Next Tuesday will be the meeting for parents of children in years 5 and 6
which, again, Mr Hasnat will lead. It will start at 8:50 am and be held in the PE Hall. The
websites Mr Hasnat recommended are:

NSPCC https://www.nspcc.org.uk/

UK Safer Internet Centre https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

Internet Matters https://www.internetmatters.org/

Keeping safe on the roads

Please drive and park safely around the school when dropping your child off and collecting
them. Please do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines. Please also allow the Crossing Patrol
Warden to stand on the road to help children and families cross the road. Some drivers are not
doing these things. To keep everyone safe, you must do.

School meals

We encourage families to arrange for their children to have a school dinner. Unfortunately,
there has been a problem of late. The caterers are not school staff but are a company we
contract with. We have discovered that the company serve children with an allergy a baked
potato. We were not told about this change. Mrs Rai-Moore and I called for an emergency
meeting with the caterers as soon as we found this out. The caterers are doing this for, ‘a
short time’, as they told us until they make changes to keep children with allergies safe with a
range of food to choose. We have asked them to ensure children with allergies have a choice
of meals as soon as possible. They have agreed to this but we will be checking on this.
Thanks to the parents who raised this concern with us.



